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           Friday 7th October 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Our Harvest Festival celebrations will take place at St Nicholas Church on: 

Monday 17th October at 1:35pm – Years 3 and 4 

Tuesday 18th October at 1:35pm – Years 5 and 6 

 

You are invited to join us at these services. Children will be returning to school at the end for normal end of 

school arrangements. 

As a Harvest gift, we would like to give donations to our local Food Bank. If you feel that you could 

contribute please see the list of suggestions below. Children can bring donations directly to school over the 

coming week. 

Long Life Sponge Puddings 

Instant Mash (Boxed/sachets) 

Long Life Fruit Juice 

Small Bottles Of Laundry Detergent 

Shampoo & Shower Gel 

Tinned Rice Pudding 

 
Kind Regards, 

Miss McKay 
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